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March 27, 2012 

Letter of opposition to the Hollywood Community Plan 

Hello my name is Scott and my wife and I live in Hollywood. We 
have lived here for over 20 years and we own a home. 

I'm strongly opposed to the large scale development ideas being floated to over 
develop Hollywood. There are already too many unoccupied buildings in the 
Hollywood area to consider adding more. 

The streets are already over crowded with cars most of the day. The 
pollution potential is horrifying. Air, ground waist and audio 
pollution would kill the neighborhood. 

Hollywood is a mecca for tourists to visit because it represents "Old Hollywood". 
A small town where the film industry developed into a huge industry. 

Allowing expansion would eventually turn Hollywood into a city that would look 
like many other generic cities across the United States. 

There would be no reason for tourists to come here any longer as the small town 
feel would be gone. Please do not allow the large scale 
development of Hollywood as it would drive long time residents to 
leave and bring down the tone of Beachwood Canyon and the entire Hollywood 
area. 
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